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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

e R 5

2%rd April, 1919.

Dear Sirs,
With reference teo your 1lst Entry Report No. 10773

é. on the new steamer "EIGEN HULP izi; and to the note on the
last page regarding the use in this vessel of secondhand
material, I have to request that you will be so;good as
let me know if you have any knowledge as to wﬁe%ﬁ;; this
secondhand material was previously used and for how long
it had been in use.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

i TeV Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.
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